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The Egyptian Schools  
             Els-egypt.com 

 

                                              The Egyptian Language School 
                                                                     Nasr City – New Cairo –October 

 

Upcoming Calendar for Primary 1st and 2nd 

Important Information for 1st and 2nd Primary Parents 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Happy New Year 2025! I hope this message finds you well and filled with joy as 

we begin another year. Wishing you and your family happiness and success in the 

coming months! 

As we approach the upcoming month, I want to share important information 

about our school calendar, including days off for students.  

Upcoming Calendar Highlights: 

 Days off for students: 

- Tuesday December 31st  

- Tuesday January 7th  

- Thursday January 9th  

- Sunday January 12th  

 Students Leave early on: 

- Sunday January 5th  

Bus students leave at 2:00 pm 

                        Gate students leave at 1:45 pm 

- Monday January 20th & Tuesday January 21st    

Bus students leave at 1:30 pm 

                        Gate students leave at 1:15 pm 

 Last Day of School is January 23 
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During the last two weeks of school, students will be having their final ongoing 

assessments. It’s important for them to be ready and well-prepared, so please 

support and encourage your child to review their materials and stay focused 

during this time. 

 

Punctuality is crucial for our students’ success. Regular Attendance helps to 

create a positive learning environment and ensures that your child does not miss 

out on important lessons and activities. We appreciate your support in promoting 

punctuality. 

 

Additionally, I encourage you to utilize the resources available through Google 

Classroom. This platform is an excellent way to stay connected with teachers, 

access educational materials, and track your child's progress. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out by mail  

(primary@ els-egypt.com) 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary Headmistress 

December 26th, 2024 


